


Eastwood’s New Mission Statement 
Eastwood exists to fulfill the great commission by…. 
Becoming believers 
Becoming disciples  
Becoming servants 
Becoming leaders … Becoming like Christ                         

Prayer Concerns 
If you have a need that you would like our prayer team to take before the Lord, 
please contact Vern and Phyllis Peterson (519-631-4987). 

Health Needs 
Mary Lou Brown, Dan Burkholder, Bill Dean, Rhoda Dean, Coby Fondse, Barb 
Keating, Barbara Ramshall, Cassie Stafford, David Winder, Alex and Grace 
Wood 

Shut-Ins 
Iva Baker, Walt Carter, George Clarke, Cindy Glen, Ferne Jameson, Frank Krack, 
Vonne Mannering, Doreen Martin, Vi McLorn, Glen Rice, Lorna Shaw, Barb and 
Keith Vernum, Mary Alice Vezina, Sandra Wallman, and Donna Williams 

Baby Bottle Drive 
If you have not returned your baby bottle for Fresh Start Maternity, please do so, 
whether empty or full, by Thursday, June 30 at 3:00 PM. Thank you! 

Email 
If you have an email address and have not passed it along to the office, please 
send an email to eastwoodoffice@gmail.com or hand in a clearly printed note to 
the office. Thank you!  
 
Church App 
The eChurch app allows you to give anywhere and anytime via PushPay. 
The app also gives you access to the church website, the Bible, and 
Eastwood’s Facebook page. In addition, you can listen to the pastor's 
messages. 

Financial Update 
June 19, 2016         $4,544.00 

“Being a Christian involves a personal, vital identification with Jesus Christ, and 
this union with Him is dramatically set forth in our baptism.” – John Stott  



1 John 1:7 says, “If we walk in the light, as he is in the light, we have fellowship with one another, and 
the blood of Jesus his Son cleanses us from all sin” (ESV). We’re glad you’re here. If you’re a visitor or 
have a prayer request, please complete a grey card in the pew rack. You can place it on the offering 
plate or hand it in at the Welcome Center in the foyer. 

 

            

 

Backyard Bible Camps (July 4-8, 2016) 
There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer for volunteering to help at Backyard Bible Camps. There are two 
camps running that week, one in the morning from 10:00 AM-12:00 PM and the other in the afternoon 
from 1:00-3:00 PM. 
Please sign up today. 

The donation board is also in the foyer. Just take a slip of paper, write your name beside what you take, 
and bring the item(s) in as soon as possible. They can be put in the bin below the donation board or 
taken to the office.

This Week at Eastwood 

Sunday  
11:30 AM – Annual Meeting 
6:00 PM – Growth Groups  

Monday 
7:00 PM – Young Adults 
7:00 PM – Property Committee Meeting 

Tuesday 
9:30 AM – Women of Power 
1:00 PM – Staff Meeting (Office closed from 1:00-2:00 PM) 
7:00 PM – Leadership Team Meeting 

Thursday 
10:00 AM – Bible Study & Prayer 

Saturday 
9:15 AM – Worship Team Practice



 

“It looks like so much fun, I wish I could be a kid for the week.” 

August 22-26, 2016 
9:00 AM-4:30 PM 

(Extended hours are available for a fee.) 

Spaces are limited. 
Register your children who have completed SK-Grade 5 as soon as possible. 

Visit http://www.forestcliff.ca/register/ 

If you need financial assistance, simply visit the church during office hours to 
learn more.  

For more information, contact Don or Kathy Naylor or call the church office. 

Hope to see you at camp! 

Staff 
Lead Pastor  Tim Beerman 
Assistant Pastor Gerry Benn 
Worship Director Paul Elliott 
Office Administrator Stephanie Nickel 
Custodians   Dave and Stephanie Nickel 
Bookkeeper   Barbara Gorman 

Contact Us 
Web - www.efbc.net    Email – info@efbc.net Phone – 519-633-4131 

Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM 
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